
 

February 18, 2022                Volume 8, Number 1 

  

America Saves Week - February 21-25, 2022 
If you do not currently have a savings plan, America Saves Week 2022 may very well 
be the motivation that you need to get a savings plan started! By clicking on the link 
below to America Saves Week, you will have the opportunity to navigate your way to 
information on “building financial resilience”. Each day of next week a new topic will 
be introduced: On Monday, February 21, “Save Automatically”; On Tuesday, February 
22, “Save for the Unexpected”; On Wednesday, February 23, “Save to Retire”; On 
Thursday, February 24, “Save by Reducing Debt” and on Friday, February 25, “Save as 
a Family”.  
 
So, for information on ways to help you start saving and building a better financial 
future, go to: https://americasaves.org/ 
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